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Grand Knight Report 
 

With the Lent season upon us, this month will be a very busy 

and rewarding time for all involved.  Please try your best to 

attend one of the Holy Hours on either March 2nd or March 

16th.  I have found attending these to be very rewarding.  I 

hope you can all attend. 

 

This coming Saturday, we will be hosting our 1st Annual 

Knights Basketball Free Throw Competition.  This is for any 

boy or girl (ages 9-14) to participate.  There is no fee for 

participating.  Registration is at 1pm and the competition 

starts at 2pm.  We need help with registration, score keeping, 

tabulation and helping with passing out drinks (waters and 

sodas).  Please let me or Lucio Aleman know if you can help.  

It is very important that we have a lot of Knights attend.   

 

We will be participating in a processional on March 20th.  We 

are hoping to use the new canopy/ poles for it.  We will also 

need a honor guard to participate.  More information will be 

given on whatsapp and our next council meeting. 

Also, on March 20-22, there will be an English mission with Fr. 

Joe Cadena, which begins at 6pm.   

 

Don’t forget that during the weekend of March 24-26, several 

events will be taking place.  The Diocesan Conference will be 

on Saturday at TAMIU.  If you volunteered to help, I will be 

updating the information to you on our WhatsApp.  Also, Chris 

Lewis (son of the comedian, Jerry Lewis) will be doing “pulpit 

talks” at all of the masses for our Wheelchair Mission.  Please 

attend and we can give him a Laredo welcome.  Chris also 

was the Assistant Producer of the Jerry Lewis Telethon, when 

it was broadcast on television.  More information will be 

posted on Whatsapp. 

 

Please make a donation to “Habitat for Humanity”.  Brother 

Joe Escobedo will be picking up donations.  Thank you.  He 

can be reached at 956-337-4145. 

 

Brothers, please pick up your book of ministry tickets from 

Worthy Financial Secretary Narciso Castro.  All profits (100%) 

will go to our Council and we have designated this towards 

our scholarships.  You can call Narciso at 956-740-2226. 

 

Our Knights BBQ will be held at Brother Jorge Trevino’s home 

on Saturday April 1st.  This is a great opportunity for us to get 

to know each other better.  More information will be posted on 

our Whatsapp and at our upcoming meetings.  This will be a 

fun evening filled with fraternal fellowship. 

 

Spiritual Thoughts 

 

 

 

 

The month of March is traditionally 

dedicated to St. Joseph.  Consider 

adding the following to your spiritual 

practices this month:   

Choose a prayer to St. Joseph to pray 

each day. 

Make March 19th a special feast for 

your family.  Invite friends over for a 

potluck make a “St. Joseph Table” 

with a statue of St. Joseph. 

 

Stations of the Cross are held each 

Friday, at 5:30pm in the Church. 
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March Meetings 
For the month of March, we have our officer 

meeting at 7pm on March 2nd, in rooms 10 & 11. 

Our full Council meeting will be at 7pm on March 

16th in rooms 10 & 11. 

Please your donation for the “Habitat for 

Humanity” on either of these dates.  Knight Joe 

Escobedo will be accepting these donations.  

Thank you. 
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